Stourport Bowling Green Club - Safeguarding Policy Statement

Stourport Bowling Green Club (SBGC) are committed to providing a safe and positive
environment for all its members whilst participating in all activities both sporting and
social associated with the club.

Led by the Management Committee we will adopt Bowls England, Bowls
Development Alliance and Worcestershire Bowling Association Safeguarding
Policies, Processes and Procedures as appropriate and when necessary.

This will include the appointment of Safeguarding Officer(s) who will act as points of
contact to ensure that appropriate Good Practice Guidance, Reporting Procedures
and Training are implemented.

This will be achieved by ensuring that Safeguarding is reviewed and reported as an
agenda item at the monthly Management Committee Meetings and by providing the
Safeguarding Officer(s) contact details and making them easily accessible to all club
members.

In addition and as appropriate Training in safeguarding for all club officials will be
undertaken to provide an environment that is positive, safe, engaging and inclusive
for everyone.

Finally it must be understood and accepted that Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility
and as such our members need to be aware of their role in delivering safeguarding by
Listening, taking advice and most importantly acting on concerns in a timely manner.
Please refer to the associated links and key contacts listed below for further information and
support regarding this topic.

Safeguarding Contact Points

Chris Sedgley 07865749004;chrissedaley58@hotmail.com
Irene Mountford 07843900391;stourportbowlinggreenclub.co.uk

Bowls England 01926 334609;bowlsengland.com
Bowls Dev Alliance 01664 777001;bowlsdevelopmentalliance.com
Worcs Bowling Assoc’n 07976843651;worcestershireba.co.uk
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